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12 January 1971

Dre Hector Garcia
G. I. Forum
1513 Br&ght
Corpus hristi, Texas

Dear Dre Garcia,

- On behalf of the Red Cross and patients of the Naval Hospital we
wish to thank you and the members of the G. I. Forum for the visit
they made to the hospital in December. Never have we seen such an
abundance of fruit, cookies and refreshments, as well as good cheer
and willingness to be of service.

We appreciate the effort that Mrs. De Ases and the ladies of the
Forum put into the visit. Coming from Robstown was no small task at
such a busy time of the year. We hope they will plan to come again
during the year when we actually have more patients. At Christmas time
every effort is made to allow patients to go to their homes and the
patient census is lower than usual.

With all good wishes for continued success in the G. I. Forum
projects, we remain

Yours sincerely,

6674 Pfir-
(Mrs.) -Dorot* E. Raine
Hospital Field Director


